Reliance Energy response to report by Forum for Democratic Initiatives on 7 & 8 July 2006 incident at Dadri, Uttar Pradesh, India
Reliance Energy sent the following statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to this report: 
- “UP [Uttar Pradesh] farmers pay heavy price for Reliance power plant”, Forum for Democratic Initiatives, July 2006

http://www.reports-and-materials.org/Forum-for-Democratic-Initiatives-Bajhera-Khurd-report-Jul-2006.doc 

- Photos that accompany the report:

http://www.reports-and-materials.org/Bajhera-Khurd-photos-Forum-for-Democratic-Initiatives-Jul-2006.doc 

8 August 2006


comments by Reliance Energy
“1. NO RELIANCE SECURITY PERSONNEL WERE INVOLVED IN THE INCIDENTS THAT TOOK PLACE AT DADRI.
2. Work on the 8000 mw gas based power plant is progressing steadily.

3. Land acquisition for the project completed in line with the State Government power policy which is open and transparent for all companies.

4. Land for the project was acquired by the UP government under Land Acquisition ACT 1894.  Notifications under Section 4/17 were issued as part of this process and the rate of compensation was fixed by the Land Negotiation Committee after discussions with the villagers, land owners and their representatives united under.

5. The price agreed for the land was fixed at Rs.150/= per sq. yard against the then prevailing government rate and market rates of Rs.30/= to 60/= per sq. yard depending on location.  The payments were made only after each land owner signed an ‘Ikraarnama’ (consent for price of sale the land).”  

